Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Parental risk of cannabis 

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
What policies or procedures does the Local Authority have in place to ensure parents are informed on the risks of cannabis so that they can better safeguard their children?
Answer:
As part of the city’s 0-19 Healthy Child Programme, every expectant and new mother has 5 mandated visits from a health visitor. These visits including providing mothers/ carers with advice about the risks of smoking and any form of substance misuse, including the potential harm to their child. This includes referral to specialist smoking and substance misuse services if needed.

The city council also commissions substance misuse services for both adults and young people providing specialist advice and support for both parents and young people with cannabis misuse issues. People with concerns about cannabis use can access these services direct or via a health or care professional.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

